The Township of McKellar

PO Box 69, 701 Highway 124, McKellar Ontario, POG 1CO
www.township.mckellar.on.ca Phone (705) 389-2842

April 11, 2022,

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please note the Township of McKellar Staff member has shown
symptoms of COVID-19. We are asking attendees of the Special Council
meeting on April 8,2022 to self monitor and limit their movements. For
further information, please visit North Bay Parry Sound District Health

Unit website.

If you have any question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact
Township office at 705-389-2842

Sincerely,
Ina Watkinson

Administrator/Clerk
The Township of McKellar



